
 
 
 
 
June 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

GCSE Results Day 2022 

 

I hope this letter finds you well and that your child is now enjoying a well-deserved break. As you may already be aware, GCSE 
results day is on Thursday 25 August 2022. All students are welcome to collect their results from school between 9am-12pm in 
the Sports Hall. Due to extensive building work that is taking place over summer, access to the main school site will not be 
permitted. Students must enter and leave the Sports Hall via the entrance to the PE block near to the bike shed.  
 
If your child is unable to collect their results in person, they may nominate someone else to collect their results on their behalf. 
This person must present a signed letter giving your consent as parent/carer for them to collect the results. Results not 
collected will be posted to your home address on Thursday 25 August. If you believe the home address, we hold for you may 
not be correct, please contact the academy as a matter of urgency.  
 
There will be senior leaders and key staff from our Sixth Form to provide support and guidance to your child on the next stage 
in their education. Students who have received a conditional offer will be able to confirm their place if they have achieved the 
entry requirements for their chosen course. We will also be able to talk your child through other options available at DBA Sixth 
Form. We have a successful Sixth Form at DBA and with our strong links with Dixons Sixth Form in Yorkshire, we are confident 
that it will go from strength to strength with the introduction of A levels.  
 
We are confident that everyone’s hard work during Year 11 will have paid off. Many teachers and other professionals will be 
present to help celebrate with your young people as they look forward to the next stage in their education and the world of 
work. Please be assured, however, that we will also have in attendance an independent careers advisor from Careers Connect 
to help any student who is uncertain as to their next step or who need support in securing a place at college or on an 
apprenticeship.  
 
As an academy we celebrate achievements and successes, and this may involve publishing photographs of students with their 
results on social media. No student names will be shown or shared. If you do not want your child’s photo and results to be 
shared on social media, please can you put this in writing and send this in to school for the attention of the Examinations 
Officer.  
 
It is our legal responsibility to collect destination data for students who are choosing to leave the academy. We will collect this 
information on results day. If your child does not attend a staff member will be in touch to obtain this information. Please do 
not hesitate to contact school if your child is not happy with their chosen destination and wishes to return to DBA.  
 
Finally, to all those parents and carers whose children will be leaving the Academy, I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank you for the support shown to the school throughout their time with us. I wish your child every success for the future.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Miss P Jones 
Deputy Headteacher 


